
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Planning and Zoning Commission of the Town of Double Oak, Texas, will hold 
a public hearing at 7:00 P.M., on Wednesday the 15th day of February, 2023, upon 
a request from Laura Anderson to replat into two lots, 535 Kings Road, Kings Corner 
Estates. 
 
The Town Council of the Town of Double Oak, Texas, will hold a public hearing at 
7:00 P.M., on Tuesday the 21st day of February, 2023 to consider and act on the 
request and recommendation from the Planning and Zoning Commission.   
 
Both public hearings will be held at the Double Oak Town Hall at 320 Waketon 
Road, Double Oak, Texas. All interested persons are invited to attend and 
participate. 
 
 
Lynn Jones 
Assistant Town Secretary 
Town of Double Oak 
 
 


